
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Canadian Pacific Railway Acquisition of Kansas City Southern  

Railroad & Pending Merger Update 
City of Dubuque 
 

 
DATE: March 16, 2023 
 
 
Project Manager Steve Sampson Brown is providing updated information related to the 
proposed merger of the Canadian Pacific and Kansas City Southern Railroads.   
 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Gus Psihoyos, City Engineer 
Steve Sampson Brown, Project Manager 
 


